SUPPORT THE 100 CLUB
The Parent Council “100 club” has been running for several years.  It’s a great and easy way to raise funds for the school without anyone having to raise a finger.  In the past this initiative has raised money and paid for school text books, school project equipment and trips, library books and author visits and rights for the annual school show.  However, over the last year or so support for the club has declined, mainly due to existing pupils and families moving on from the academy.  We rely on new members joining the club to ensure it continues to support the school and its needs.
It’s a scheme that couldn’t be easier!  It’s a monthly draw which costs £2.00 per number: less than the cost of a takeaway cup of coffee!  A standing order can be set up with your bank so it’s not even noticed.  The monthly winner receives 25% of the total amount we raise for the month with the rest of the proceeds going to help the school.
Budget cuts are happening all the time to everyone, including the education system so this is one way that we as parents can help support the school with no real fundraising work involved.
If you are interested in taking part in the draw you can contact the school or send an email to parentcouncil@bridgeofdon.aberdeen.sch.uk and we can send you the appropriate details to start up.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you prefer to pay in cash the cost for one number for one year  would be £24.00 and for two it would be £48.00 and so on.  Just put the cash in an envelope with details of your name and your child’s name.  Mark the envelope for the attention of the Parent Council 100 club and hand into the school office.   
Thank you for your anticipated support
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